
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Bcc: 

Sanders, Heather 
3/31/2011 7:30:05 AM 
Redacted 

Blackburn, David (dblackburn@caiso.com); Crimmins, Sean 
(SCrimmins@caiso.com) 
elizabeth.dorman@cpuc.ca.gov (elizabeth.dorman@cpuc.ca.gov); wendy.al-
mukdad@cpuc.ca.gov (wendy.al-mukdad@cpuc.ca.gov); 
adam.langton@cpuc.ca.gov (adam.langton@cpuc.ca.gov); 
christopher.villarreal@cpuc.ca.gov (christopher.villarreal@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz, 
Sidney (70=PG&E/OU=Corporatc/cn=Rccipicnts/cn=SBD4): [Redacted-
Redacted 
Redacted ; Knudsen, Chris 
1/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CXKQ1: Redacted 
Redacted 

fclix.oduvcmifAscc.com Ifclix.oduvcmifAscc.com): Redacted 
Redacted 
pgomez@energy.state.ca.us (pgomez@energy.state.ca.us); Mills, Pamela J. 
(pmills@semprautilities.com); Kelly, Linda (lkelly@energy.state.ca.us) 

Subject: RE: Smart Grid Standards and Security Issues Meeting 

Sean and Dave, please provide your availability. 

On Mar 30,2011, at 4:58 PM, Redacted wrote: 

All, 

This is a preliminary email going out to folks from the CPUC, CEC, CAISO, SCE, SDG&E and PG&E to see 
what date/ time would work for our first meeting regarding Smart Grid Standards and Security Issues. 

We would like to propose the following dates for our first meeting, to be held at our PG&E offices: 

Thursday, April 21, 2011 1 Oam-11 am 

Monday, April 25, 2011 1 lam-12pm 

Wednesday, April 27, 2011 lpm-2pm 

Please let me know if these dates/times work with your schedules. A call-in number will be provided to 
accommodate all parties who are unable to attend in person. 

Felix and Pamela: Please forward this infonnation on to your associates at SCE and SDG&E, respectively and let 
me know who I should include on the meeting invitation. 
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Thanks, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Case Coordinator 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 

The foregoing electronic message, together with any attachments thereto, is confidential and may be legally 
privileged against disclosure other than to the intended recipient. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) and 
access to the message by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient of this electronic 
message, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or any action taken or omitted to be taken in 
reliance on it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, 
please delete and immediately notify the sender of this error. 
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